10.21.2022

Dear Parents,

This week marked the kickoff of our Halloween Happening Event and we started to make projects, sang songs, and talked about Halloween symbols. Our topic was "Bats and Cats" and our goal was to focus on the color black and the rhyming words ending with at.

During small group time, the children made beautiful "Halloween silhouettes" by painting construction paper in orange and making a black bat hand print, and, pasting a black cat shape. They made another collage to make a bat and used their hand prints to make the wings.

For Circle Time, we sang "Itsy, Bitsy Spider" "3 Black Cats" and we changed the song Bingo to "there was a witch who has a cat and Black is his name!".

This week, our Music teacher, Ms. Clarice, brought egg shakers and scarves to play with and she read the story of Pete the Cat and the 5 Little Pumpkins".

Outdoor time was great, we played with bubbles (they are so excited to pop the bubbles) and practiced climbing to enhance our gross motor skills.

Finally, Happy Birthday to Eloise who turned 1 this week!

Reminder: HALLOWEEN HAPPENING will be on Wednesday, October 26th. The children should come in their costumes, and we ask you to provide a complete change of clothes. We hope to see you there, we are going to need some help during the parade!

Have a great weekend.

Mrs. Murielle & Ms. Lauren